

WESLEYAN THEOLOGICAL SOCIETY

A FELLOWSHIP OF WESLEYAN ARMINIAN SCHOLARS

ESTABLISHED IN 1965

TO ALL WTS MEMBERS:

January, 1977

Herewith is a warm Christian Greeting! . . . A personal note about your membership in WTS and what our records show concerning your dues . . . A statement of changes made in dues and subscription rates to the Journal . . . And a note about the 1977 annual meeting of the Society.

OFFICERS - 1976-1977

PRESIDENT

W. Ralph Thompson, Th.D. Box 341 Concord, MI 49237

PRESIDENT-ELECT

Melvin E. Dieter, Ph.D. Asbury Theological Seminary Wilmore, KY 40390

SECRETARY-TREASURER

Wayne E. Caldwell, Th.D. 215 E. 43rd Street Marion, IN 46952

PROMOTIONAL SECRETARY

Donald W. Dayton, B.D., M.S. North Park Theological Seminary 5125 N. Spaulding Avenue Chicago, IL 60625

Program Committee

Melvin E. Dieter, Ph.D., Chairman W. Ralph Thompson, Th.D. Wayne E. Caldwell, Th.D. Donald W. Dayton, B.D., M.S. Leon O. Hynson, Ph.D.

Editorial Committee

Leon O. Hynson, Ph.D., Chairman 113 W. Park Avenue Myerstown, PA 17067 Lee Haines, Th.M. Charles N. Dillman, Th.M.

Membership Committee

H. Ray Dunning, Ph.D., Chairman Trevecca Nazarene College Nashville, TN 37210 David Cubie, Ph.D. Wayne McCown, Th.D. 1. Please note that all annual membership dues were increased at the annual meeting held at Buffalo in November, 1976, as follows: (Dues are for a calendar year).

Full members					\$8.00
Associate members					5.00
Student members.					3.00

Note: The <u>Journal</u> is sent without additional charge to all three classes of memberships, so the payment of dues is vital to the ministry of the Society.

2. Subscription rates were also adjusted upward for non-members, libraries and for those ordering <u>Journals</u> in single or quantity copies (all rates postpaid) as follows:

Single issues or annual subscriptions for non-members or for members desiring additional copies \$ 2.00

Set of 12 issues (1966-1977), for individuals or libraries. 15.00

Single copies or annual subscriptions for libraries 2.50

3. You will be interested to know that the annual meeting of WTS will be held at Huntington College, Huntington, Indiana, November 4-5, 1977. Please reserve this date on your calendar now.

May the Lord grant you a most rewarding and fruitful year in His glad service. Please do not hesitate to write a note when you remit your dues if there is any question about them or any other matters with which I may be of service to you.

Wayne E. Caldinale

Wayne E. Caldwell, Secretary-Treasurer